
 
Sayers Croft Parent Meeting—Thursday 26th May @ 6.00pm 
Next week we will be hosting a parent information evening for our exciting new Year 4 residen-
tial. If you have not done so already, please notify the school office if you are attending the 
evening so we have an idea of numbers. The talk should be no more than an hour and Mr Sam-
son, Mr Tompkins and Miss Dlugokecka will be around afterwards should there be any questions 
or queries. All the information will also be available from the school website. 
 
Travelling Books—Book Fair 
To coincide with the library being fully up and running, we will be running a Book Fair during 
the week beginning Monday 23rd May. Books will be on sale outside the library after school 
until Thursday and there will be a ‘3 for 2’ offer on all books.  
 
French Day—Friday, 27th May 
Next Friday will be French Day when the children will be learning about the wider aspects of 
French culture.  Please remember to send children to school dressed in red, white and blue 
mufti.  We are also going to have a French breakfast so the children should bring something to 
eat such as a croissant (pre-spread if desired), a pain au chocolat or anything else “French” 
together with a small carton of juice.  
 
Year 3 Swimming 
Year 3 swimming lessons continue this week at Godalming Leisure Centre and will run every 
Wednesday morning during the summer term. 
 
Values—FORGIVENESS 
This term we are learning about how we as a school, community and nation can be more FOR-
GIVING. Activities will encourage us to reflect on our actions towards others and their actions 
to us and what FORGIVENESS means to us as individuals. We do ask that this is followed up and 
reinforced at home and there may be ‘Values’ themed homework that is set to further consoli-
date the work covered in school. 
 
Lost Property 
As the amount of lost property has fallen considerably over the last two terms we will now be 
moving the lost property ‘bin’ to the hall in the shape of a green plastic dustbin and not the 
container under the canopy. It would be great if we could get to the stage when we do not 
need a container at all! Please ensure ALL items are clearly named and we will be on our way 
to achieving this! 
 
Water Bottles 
As we move into summer months can you please ensure that your child has a named water bot-
tle in school. 
 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
Thank-you to everyone who has brought in Sainsbury’s vouchers—they are greatly appreciated.  
Please keep bringing them in—the collection box can be found in reception. 
 
 

House Points 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Latest News 

Summer 6 
20th May 2016 

Newsletter 
‘To err is human, to forgive is divine’ 

Alexander Pope 

 Saturn 374 

Neptune 372 

Mars 367 

Jupiter 280 



Summer 2016 
May: 
23rd—26th: Book Fair—Monday to Thursday (after school) 
23rd: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 6 
24th: Y5/6 Kwick Cricket Tournament—1.00—5.00pm 
26th: Y4 Sayers Croft Parents Evening—6.00—7.00pm 
27th: French Day—red, white and blue MUFTI 
27th HALF TERM  
June: 
6th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 3 and 4 
13th: ‘Bleep Test’ - Round 3 
13th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 5 and 6 
15th: Year 4 Multi Skills Event @ Broadwater—1.10—2.55pm 
15th: Parents e-Safety Workshop—2.00—3.00pm 
17th:  District Sports—1.00—4.00pm 
27th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 5 and 6 
29th/30th/1st: ‘Annie’ Performance @ Broadwater—Year 5 
July: 
1st—3rd: Year 4 Residential Weekend—Sayers Croft 

School Achievement 

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Attendance Winners: 6JS  
 

PTA News 

Spring Disco   - Friday 20th May 2016 
Summer Fair   - Friday 8th July 2016 

We look forward to seeing the children tonight at the Spring Disco.  Tickets are £3.50 which includes a drink 
and a snack. Years 3 & 4 disco is from 5.45 to 7.00pm and years 5 & 6 from 7.15 to 8.30pm.  Sweets and 
snacks will also be available from 50p. 

Sports News 

Year 4 Multi Skills @ Broadwater —Wednesday 15th June 1.10—2.55pm 
On Monday there will be a sign up sheet on the sports notice board for any Year 4 
who is interested in the above event at Broadwater. The sign up sheet will be up 
until Thursday (26th) with a letter being sent home on the Friday (27th). Please 
make sure the replies are returned by Friday 10th June. 
 
Chance 2 Shine Cricket Coaching 
Our next cricket session will be on Monday 23rd May and will be for Year 6 so 
please make sure that the Year 6 children come to school in their PE kit. 
 
Year 5/6 Kwick Cricket Tournament—Tuesday 24th May @ Broadwater Park 
Good luck to the children in the tournament next week! 

Pupil of the Week: 
3NJ— Tilly Finch 
3AB— Raffy Long 
4SD— Alexander Egan 
4TT— Eloise Bradshaw 
5AC— Joe Williams 
5RP— Josh Colbourne 
6JP— Nathan Griffin 
6JS— Giorgio Michielin 

 

Inset Days 2016/17 
5th & 6th September 2016,  

31st October 2016,  
10th February 2017 and  

18th April 2017. 


